
MINUTES 
 

SHELLFISH MANAGEMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE (SMAC) 

July 29, 2020 
3 to 5 pm 

Commission Room 
380 Fenwick Road, Bldg. 96 

Fort Monroe, Virginia 
 

***MEETING HELD ONLINE*** 
 

Members Present Via WebEx         VMRC/VIMS Staff 
Wayne France    Dan Dise          Andrew Button-In Room 
Tommy Kellum   Beverly Ludford             Jamie Hogge-In Room 
Charles Johnson   J. C. Hudgins               Pat Geer 
Richard Harding                Ben Stagg 
 
Meeting was called to order by Wayne France at 3:07 p.m. 
 
Andrew Button, Head, Conservation & Replenishment Department explained the upcoming 
mandatory online harvest reporting, which will begin with the oyster fishery. His comments are a 
part of the verbatim record. 
 
Mr. Button updated the SMAC members with the status of the 2020 Oyster Replenishment & 
Restoration project locations, totals and updates on the project completion with PowerPoint slides.  
 
Mr. Button presented the draft proposed establishment of the 2020-2021 areas of public harvest, 
public oyster harvest seasons, and management measures. After much discussion, the members 
agreed to have another meeting in August to discuss the 2020-2021 public oyster harvest season 
once they have reviewed the draft proposed seasons. 
 
Meeting was adjourned @ 5:10 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
VMRC does not discriminate against individuals with disabilities; therefore, if you are in need of 
reasonable accommodations due to a disability, please advise Linda Hancock (757- 247-8052) not 
less than five work days prior to the meeting time and identify your needs 
 


